Idarado Mining Company
570 Palomino Dr
Ridgway, CO 81432

Sent Via email

Christopher Thompson

Associate Regional Counsel for Enforcement
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region 8

1595 Wynkoop Street

Denver, CO 80202-1129

Re: General Notice Letter for the San Miguel Fluvial Tailings Site

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Idarado Mining Company (ldarado) has received your July 5, 2022 letter regarding the San Miguel Fluvial
Tailings Site. Idarado is currently reviewing available information with respect to the history and nature
of the materials located at this site. As you may know, this area was subject to prior clean-up actions by

various entities pursuant to a 1992 Consent Decree and Remedial Action Plan with the State of
Colorado.

Idarado will follow-up with EPA on this matter as soon as it completes its initial review. In the
meantime, if you have any questions about this, you may contact Devon Horntvedt at
devon.horntvedt@newmont.com.

Respectfully,

Lawrence Fiske
Sr. Director of Legacy Sites
Idarado Mining Company

Cc: Via Email

Joni Sandoval, EPA

Max Greenblum, EPA
Scott Hardt, DGS

Ross Davis, CDPHE

Doug Jamison, CDPHE
Devon Horntvedt, Idarado



